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OFFICE OF THE MANAGER

SALT LAKE CITY

June 7, 1937

Coach Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Coach Allen:

Many thanks for your recent letter.

According to our present plans, there 1s
a very good possibility of our meetling you on
January 3 or 4. 1 must await a few replies
before I can make this definite, but feel that

the arrangements will go through satisfactorily.
I realize that it would not be as satis-

factory as playing you when your students were
there, but feel sure that the game would be well

worthwhile for both teams.

What guarantee do you suggest? DBest wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Theron S. Parmelee
Graduate Manager
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